FACULTY BULLETIN

VOL. XXVI January 4, 1950 No. 15

A WCORD REGARDING CHANGES IN THE SPRING SCHEDULE:

Dean Moore has made every possible effort to secure an accu-
rate schedule of classes for the spring semester and we hope there
will be as few changes in this schedule as possible., If any de-
partment head finds it necessary to change this schedule, any
change or changes must be sent to Mrs. McNutt in the IBM office not
later than the morning of January 14 for the class cards must be
sent downtown for processing and we cannot do this if these changes
come in after January 14, We will appreciate your co-operation in
this matter.

ITEMS OF INTEREST:

January 14 is the final date for dropping a course for the
fall semester. All of these items must be out of the way for proper
processing in all offices concerned before the beginning of the new
semester.,

Copies of the registration instructions for the spring semester
are now available. Every faculty member is requested to read the
instructions and be prepared to follow them carefully during the
time of registration, January 30,31 and February 1.

Registration instructions and also the spring schedules are
available in the Registrar's Office for use of faculty and students.

Please refer to the Faculty Bulletin of December 14 for the
final examination schedule and all items relating thereto. There
will be no special examinations for Seniors who are completing
their work at the end of the fall semester for the degrees are not
to be conferred until the end of the spring semester and there is
no reason for making exceptions for these students in the schedule
for the fall finals,

S. W. Hutton, Registrar

FACULTY MEETING:

At our next faculty meeting we shall have the pleasure of
hearing Dean T. Smith McCorkle who will speak on "Education in Fine
Arts." The meeting will take place in the Little Theatre on Tues-
day, January 17, at 11 A.M, We hope that you can attend.

Joseph Morgan, Chairman
Faculty Program Committee
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REVISED SOCIOLOGY SCHEDULE FOR THE SECOND SEMESTER, 1949-1950:

This is the revised schedule for classes in sociology to be
offered in the spring semester which begins on January 30, 1950.
It supersedes all previously published schedules.

Special attention is called to the fact that the classes
taught by Dr. Ellsworth Faris will count either as sociology or
psyghology. Sociology 353b is a course in "Personality and Society."
Sociology 363 is a course in "Social Attitudes."

Sociology 321 02 8MWF Clifton Room 7-11
Fk 25 10TTS Porterfield 7-1
321 80 M7-9:40 Brooks 7-13
322 20 10MWF Porterfield 7-11
330 30 11MWF Porterfield 7-11
331 15 9TTS Porterfield 7-11
335 05 8TTS Clifton 7-11
342 10 OMWF Porterfield 7-17
353 - 25 10TTS Faris 7-11
363 65 2TT Faris 7-6

Soc. Work 340 80 Th.7-9:40 Barliner 7-13
350 80 W7-9:40 Ross 7-13
351 80 T7-9:40 Bradshaw 7-13

APPROVED ABSENCES:

The following students were absent from all classes from 9:00
A.M, to 4:00 P.M. on Wednesday, December 14 in order to take part
in a geography field trip. It will be appreciated if they may be

allowed to make up the work of that day.

Orahood, Robert Mac
Goulding, Harold Doil
Urbis, Joe

Bost, Harold R.
Lanman, Gerold L.
Coots, Jack W.
Swope, Henry
Holloway, Ralph
Black, Clarence E,
Bourland, Wm. H.
Hood, Connie Mack
Smith, Clay W.
Moorman, Bob
Moorman, Bill
Morgan, Wallace
McKean, Marjorie A.
Boles, Ralph

Peace, William

-

Lowery, Joe

Hudgins, Louis
Johnston, Ralph
Pitcock, Roy
Rawson, James
Lindsey, Henry E.
Lowe, Dick
Farmer, Milton
Smith, Beverly
Hamilton, Sam
Hollis, Douglass
Alford, Rex
Sinks, Richard
Malone, Doyle
Dunn, Johnny
Lynch, Bob
Miller, Charles
Whittaker, James O.
Morrow, Wm. Twain

Martine Emert
Associate Prof. of Geog.
Approved by Dean Moore



